
Didsbury Lacrosse Association 

MINUTES – March 15th,2018 

Call to order 7:12PM 

Attendance 

Phil, Mel, Tracy, Joyce, Tricia, Laura, Angie, Jason Hildebrant. 

Jason Rock in attendance to observe. 

 

New Business 

Midget Bantam numbers 

Midget is 10 & Bantam 22, Peewee 12, Novice 16, Tyke 13. 

CALL – ALA is against moving players up, they would prefer we affiliate 

them. 

2nd year Bantam willing to move up is Max & Jason. 

2nd year Bantam not willing to move up Drake, Ian, Wyatt 

Do we have 2 Bantam teams or one. 

Vote for 1 Bantam team – Joyce 

Vote for 2 Bantam team – Jason, Angie, Mel, Tracy, Tricia, Laura 

We will have 2 Bantam teams need new set of goalie gear 

Phil to notify the Bantam parents. 

Jason to split the Bantam teams with Jason Rock & Phil 

Coaching  

Westglenn complaint – The coach was asked a few times to leave the floor 

as they were passed their booked time, if they are unable to get off the floor 

on time, Westglenn may need to cancel our floor time. The coach does 

need more volunteers to help him. Jason to contact the coach to remind 

him of when he needs to be off the floor. Tricia to email all the parents to 

inform them of the times we are to be on/off the floor & to keep the children 

from running around the school. 



 

 

Coaches that have signed up so far  

Midget – Chuck 

Bantam – Jason Rock & Phil need 1 asst coach  

Peewee - Bill 

Novice – no one at this time 

Tyke – Mitch 

Still waiting on criminal record checks for coaches they have until April 1st 

to have them handed in.  

All coaches will have to sign a coaching code of conduct. 

Do we allow the 3 ½ - 4 years old play this year – all in favor he can play. 

Practice on long weekends 

No May long or Easter Monday practice. 

Apparel 

We will continue to use both Westbound Sports & Tri3. We will continue to 

work thru out the year on a new logo as a board. 

We will keep the same designs as last year unless Westbound can find 

something better than what we had last year. 

Tri3 we will keep the same design as last year. 

 

Scheduler 

No practice at the high school March 28 – we can move practices to the 

Tuesday & Thursday if needed. 

 

 

 



 

 

Angie has been in contact with Carstairs about using their arena, she will 

continue to update us if we can use their arena for our club. They are 

interested in painting the lines & may have shot clocks. Not sure if they 

have lacrosse nets.  

Phil to confirm the deadline to book to host a Tyke festival. 

 

Adjournment – 8:21PM  

Next Meeting March 27th 6PM at Didsbury High School 


